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From: Mary Ellen Murray [mailto:memurray.rmt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:59 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Opposition of application of DP Murphy Inc. Docket number PD527 

Good Morning Mr. MacEwen, 

I am writing in regards to the above application by Mr. Murphy to open yet another gas station in the Borden-
Carleton area.  There are already 3 gas stations in the area, a fourth one is hardly necessary, in my opinion. 
Furthermore, Howatt's and Ceretti's stations also provide groceries and harward for sale and have been in 
operation for many generations and have served the people of the community in many ways.  They have been 
financial supporters to the communities for years as well. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Mary Ellen Murray 


